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  Telephone 01493 843552 

  Facsimile 01493 858710 
 

   E-Mail: 

head@st-nicholaspriory.norfolk.sch.uk 

Mrs M Grimmer 

Head Teacher 

St. Nicholas Road, 

Great Yarmouth, 

Norfolk, 

NR30 1NL 

Dear Parent or Guardian,                                                                                       23rd September 2020 
 
Forthcoming Election of Parent Governors at St. Nicholas Priory School  
 
I am writing to inform you that two vacancies exist on our governing board for a parent governor and we 
are seeking nominations of parents interested in taking up this role.  Being a governor can be very 
enjoyable and worthwhile.   
 
Parent governors are elected by the parents or guardians of children attending the school.   
All parents or guardians of children attending the school are entitled to propose or second candidates 
and vote. Nomination papers for this purpose can be obtained from the school, please call the school 
office on the number above to request one. 
 
The completed nomination papers must be returned to the above school by: 
 

Wednesday 30th September at 12 noon 
 

If the number of nominations received are equal to, or less than, the number of vacancies there will be 
no need to hold a ballot.  If a ballot is necessary, it will be by "postal" ballot and your child will be asked 
to deliver and return your voting (ballot) paper. One ballot paper per parent or guardian is allowed, 
irrespective of how many of your children attend the school. Ballot papers must be returned in sealed 
envelopes to the school no later than:  
 

12 noon on Wednesday 7th October which will be the "date of the election". 
 
More information is given in the notes overleaf and you are advised to read them carefully before 
taking part in the election.  
 
Thank you for your interest, and involvement in this important process. If you have any queries regarding 
this election, please contact me at the school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
M.Grimmer 
Head Teacher 


